Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
g Twin Towers Office Bldg. @ 2600 Blair Stone Road @ Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Lawton Chiles, Governor Carol M. Browner, Secretary

December 9, 1991

Ms. Jewell Harper, Chief
Air Enforcement Branch
U.S. EPA - Region IV

345 Courtland Street, NE
Atlanta, Georgia 30308

Dear Ms. Hafber:
Re: Kissimmee Utility Authority

Osceola County

PSD-FL-182
Enclosed for your review and comment is the above referenced PSD
pernit application. If you have any comments or gquestions, please
contact John Reynolds or Cleve Holladay at the above address or at
(904)488~-1344.

Sincerely,

Patr1c1a G. Adams

Planner

Bureau of Air Regulation
PA/kt

enclosure

Recyrled _n:‘ FPaper




Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Twin Towers Office Bidg. ® 2600 Blair Stone Road @ Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Lawton Chiles, Governor . Carol M. Browner, Secretary

December 9, 1991

Mrs. Christine Shaver, Chief

Permit Review & Technical Support Branch
National Park Service-Air Quality Division -
Post Office Box 25287

Denver, Colorado 80225

Dear Mrs. Shaver:
Re: -Kissimmee Utility Authority

Osceola County

PSD-FL-182
Enclosed for your review and comment is the above referenced PSD
permit application. If you have any comments or questions, please
contact John Reynolds or Cleve Holladay at the above address or at
(904)488-1344. :

Sincerely,

Dplisin H lrame

Patricia G. Adams

Planner

Bureau of Air Regulation
PA/kL

enclosure

Recycled a Paper
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December 2, 1991

Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Bureau of Air Regulation

Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blairstone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Attn: Mr. C. H. Fancy
Subject: Authority to Construct/PSD Permit Application
Gentlemen:

On November 14, 1991 an original and five copies of the
Authority to Construct/PSD Permit Application was submitted by
Black & Veatch of Kansas City on behalf of the Kissimmee Utility
Authority (KUA) for the construction of KUA's proposed Cane
Island Combustion Turbine project. Inadvertently the filing fee
of $7,500 was not included in the package.

I am writing this letter today to forward the required
$7,500 filing fee for the application.

Acknowledgement of the same will be very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

P G pa B

A. K. (Ben) Sharma, P.E.
Director of Power Supply

AKS/rk
Enclosure - Check for $7,500 OO /03/

cc: Preston Lewis, DER
David M. Lefebvre, Black & Veatch
James C. Welsh
A,L o
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